
 
 

Week ending 
17/11/17

Daisy Class
Colours, shapes and 

patterns!

Colours and Patterns
The jungle is so full of bright and 

exciting colours and patterns! Some of 
us had a go at making repeating 

patterns similar to the tiger and zebra 
stripes! See if you can spot a repeating 
pattern when you are out and about or 

maybe have a go at making one 
yourself! 

(We used two alternating colours. You 
could extend your child by using three 

colours)

Shapes
Can you remember some of the 
shapes we looked at? (circle, 
square, triangle, rectangle, 

diamond, star...and our tricky 
shape hexagon!)

We went on a shape hunt to find 
shapes in the Daisy classroom and 
garden and made our own pictures 

using these shapes. 

Elmer
We were so excited that Elmer 
came to visit Daisy class this 
week and we had so much fun 

learning about colours, patterns 
and shapes with him . We even 
created our own giant Elmer to 

stay in Daisy class....see if you can 
spot him! 

Parent helpers - Story Storks 
5th December 2017

We are still looking for parent 
helpers on Tuesday 5th December 
for both Daisy AM and PM to help 

us travel to and from Kingston 
College. Please complete the helper 
form (in book bags) to let us know 

if you can make it! We travel with a 
ration of 1:2 so lots of help is 

required! 

Socks please!!
If you have any spare clothing that 

you are able to donate to Daisy class 
(particularly socks!) we would be 

extremely grateful! Thank you for 
your continued support. 

Shoe laces
Please avoid sending children to 

school in lace up shoes. 
Thank you.  

Next week
We will be introducing our first 

'sound of the week'

's' for ssssssnake!

We will also be exploring rhyme 
with the help of lots of lovely 

books, songs and poems!  


